## Looking Ahead



This was the first year that the school taught Spanish to its students. With Miss Mole as the teacher of the class, she decided to organize a Spanish Club. The club was a huge success made up of more than thirty members. During the year, the officers and members made future plans for the club. The officers included President Pat Harmon, Vice President Michael Hiott, and Secretary/Treasurer Chad Brightwell. The club planned many projects which included a trip to Charleston to see a Spanish play.



This looks like the start of a successful club!

George Long helps Kevin Young with his Spanish homework.



Henry Mills and Miss Mole make a list of who is attending the meeting.